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Reply to:
March 19 HS Personnel
21,20 834 Hardt St
San Bernardino, CA 82415-0525
(909) 386-3700 office

Janice Tamkin (909) 386-3790 fax

To Whom It May Concern:

Pursuant to Government Code Sections 31680, 31680.2 and 31680.6, the County is not permitted to
pay compensation to a member retired for service or disability for hours worked in excess of 960
hours in a fiscal year. However, we cannot refuse payment for services rendered.

The above referenced employee is approaching the 960 hours allowed for Returning Retirees within a
fiscal year. As of pay perlod 06/19, this employee has worked a total of 661 hours for FY 2018-2019

‘The employees future work schedule should be assigned accordingly to ensure the maximum hours
allowed are not exceeded.

If the Returning Retiree separates from County employment permanently a Separation Report must
be submitted.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (909) 386-3719. Thank you for your
assistance in this matter,

Sincerely,
Maria J. Alba v

Fiscal Specialist
HS Payroll

Cec: Supervisor
201 file





